
DO PASS  - HB 1200

Dear Members of the House Human Services CommiƩee,

My name is Rebekah Oliver and I write as a resident of North Dakota. 

Please render a DO PASS on House Bill 1200.

The right to bodily autonomy, and the freedom to make individual medical and health decisions, should 
not be infringed upon by any insƟtuƟon, especially when the medical intervenƟon is experimental and 
has potenƟally serious advserse effects for which the mandaƟng insƟtuƟon is not accountable. Please 
protect students by a Do Pass recommendaƟon.

Thank you for considering this criƟcal bill, and for your service to North Dakota. 

Sincerely,

Rebekah Oliver

District 11


